
NEWS FLASH
This just in…

During the October 5th meeting, the Elk Grove Unified School District’s Board of Education
approved the boundary option Alternative A for our 43rd Elementary School.  As a result, if you
reside South of Whitelock Parkway, you are within the new boundary for Elk Grove’s newest
school, Miwok Village Elementary.  A map is included below for your reference.  More
information will soon be provided to those students and families who reside in the newly
identified Miwok Village Elementary boundary.


